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TO BE KEP*

+ JIC MINUTES OF WEDNESDAY 20TH MAY, 1964

ITEM NO. 120/1964: Reference File S200 — TACTICAL SIGINTléa;S
SUPPORT IN BORNEO
-4

The Chairman drew the attention of members to Defence
Committee Minute No.3(S)1964 which endorsed, subject to
certain amendments, the proposals put forward under JIC(S/C).
Minute No.S/200 of 5th May. He pointed out that the Defence
Committee in paragraph 3(g) of its minute:

"ggreed that detailed arrangements for
implementing the proposal should be
resolved between the Director DSD and
the AMF authorities".

2. The Chairman suggested that it would be of interest

to members to be kept informed of the progress of the

operation and the value of the results achieved. He had

asked D/DSD to let him know how matters progressed, and :
considered it might be useful for members to dlscuss the 5
subject informally from time to fime. ;

35 Lt. Col. Mulholland explained the growing responsibility
of the Army in this operstion.

4. The Committee agreed that such discussions would be of
value and that it was important for members to be kept informed.
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